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From: Noble Hendrix <noblehendrix@gmail.com>


Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 8:00 AM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROC ON LTO alternatives - time to run WRLCM


Hi Eric,


In the last two days, I've gotten some emails regarding readiness of the WRLCM for completing the BA on the


reconsultation. I've heard dates of early next year for having the BA ready (which to me seems like crazy


talk). In any case, it might be good for us to develop some estimates of how much time is needed between


receiving CALSIM outputs and being able to provide WRLCM outputs. We worked through that flow chart for


WaterFix, so maybe we can revisit that again to see if we can come up with a time frame for generating results


that is reasonable.


Cheers,


Noble


--
QEDA Consulting, LLC

noblehendrix@gmail.com

206.300.5595
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